
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good morning, Jacob, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Wednesday, April 20, 2022 9:41 AM 
Jacob Imig 
RE: Update to DN 02523-2022 

FILED 4/20/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 02538-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you for the clarification. Per your email below, we will update the documents for their 
respective dockets as indicated. 

'Dorotfiy Menasco 
Office of Commission C{erk 
(850) 413-6770 

From: Jacob Imig <Jlmig@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2022 8:52 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Update to DN 02523-2022 

Dorothy, 

This email serves to update formerly filed DN 02523-2022 to reflect that DN 02414-2022 should remain in 
20220049 only. Additionally, DN 02523-2022 requested that DN 02042-2022 be removed from Dockets 
20220049 and 20220050, but left the document in Dockets 20220048 and 20220051. This memo clarifies that 
DN 02042-2022 should remain in Docket 20220051 only and be removed from 20220048. 

Thanks 

Jacob Imig 
Attorney 
Regulatory Analysis Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
850-413-6738 
jimig@ psc.sta te.fl . us 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
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